
Flying to Spain! 
For our history topic of Flight, the children in Year 1 enjoyed an exciting role play flight to Barcelona, Spain 
from our Coleshill 'airport' this week.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
They travelled with passports and boarding cards and imagined themselves going through all the process-
es of boarding an aeroplane.  
 
The children particularly enjoyed the take off and 
landing 
videos 
which 
were 
played on 
the large 
screen! 
 
 

Manor Adventure Parent Meeting 
We will be holding a parent meeting for all those who are going to Manor Adventure in February on 
Thursday 20th January at 5:30pm in the school hall. 
This meeting is held to present answers to all of the frequent-
ly asked questions around primary school residentials. 
You will be given an insight into what a typical day at Manor 
Adventure is like, as well as detailed information regarding 
what children should bring and the arrangements for depar-
ture and return. 
There will be time to ask questions at the end of the meeting 
either as part of the group or individually. 
This is always a well attended meeting and we will conduct it 
in a COVID secure manner with chairs distanced, face cover-
ings worn and good ventilation in the room. 
We look forward to seeing you there.  
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Special Mentions - Our stars 
of the week! 

 

 
 
Congratulations to our Superstar 
Learners this week. 
This week in Collective Worship we looked 
at how we are made in God’s image—to 
reflect all of the fruits of the Spirit. 
Well done for our superstars for showing 
an aspect of these in their learning or 
friendships this week! 

 
SONG OF THE WEEK 
Check out our 
song of the week 
from Hillsong Kids 
 

 
  

 

 

New Devices for Christmas? 

With a lot of children having had new devices over Christmas, we thought 
it might be timely to share some advice for parents who are new to the 
world of online safety. 
This link is for Early Years parents and includes home activity packs for you 
to try out with your children to introduce online safety.  

 

 
 

CALENDAR DATES 

January 

20th  Manor Adventure Parent 

Meeting 5:30pm 

February 

14th  Y5 Residential (14-16th) 

16th Y6 Residential (16—18th) 

28th INSET 

March 

3rd World Book Day 

22nd Parent Evening (5:00—7:00) 

23rd Parent Evening (3:30—5:00) 

April 

25th INSET 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8AC-KtJriw4
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/home-activity-worksheets/early-years/

